
Giveaway: Keep Your Dog Clean
and Happy with Warren London
Products

This  post  is
sponsored by Warren London.

By Whitney Johnson

It’s no secret that many pet owners want what’s best for their
furry  friends,  and  Eric  Bittman  was  no  different  when  he
created Warren London. Eric and his wife Sara are the proud
parents of two Boston Terriers, Maurice and Brittney. When
Maurice was six months old, he developed a number of skin
allergies. Unfortunately, the recommended shampoo only left
his skin drier and itchier, which is why Eric decided to
develop his own line of grooming products.
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Warren London’s main goal is to make innovative luxury spa and
grooming products that get great results. The company uses
only natural ingredients to ensure that all items are top
quality; they’re even human tested on top of being dog tested.
Each product is made with a simple belief in mind: “Every dog
deserves a spa day!”

From shampoos and conditioners to paw revitalizers and facial
cleansers, Warren London sells a wide range of products that
are sure to keep your dog looking (and smelling) his best. We
all know that a clean dog makes a happy partner; after all,
nobody wants to come home from a week-long business trip and
be greeted by a smelly pooch who leaves muddy paw prints on
their dry clean-only suit.

Plus, for a bit of added fun, the company also has quick-
drying,  non-toxic,  water-based  Pawdicure  Polish  Pens,
available  in  13  colors  and  perfect  for  dog  nail  art.

My husband and I used the Coconut 2-in-1 Shampoo + Conditioner
on our Lab mix, Finn. Just a puppy, he loves to play and run
around outside, which means he gets dirty quickly; even so,
three days after his bath, he still smelled like coconuts. His
coat  was  particularly  shiny  and  seemed  more  moisturized
despite the Colorado winter air.

We also used the Instant Ear Cleaner on Finn’s sensitive ears.
He happily obliged while we massaged the solution into his ear
canals, and his floppy ears stayed much cleaner than usual.

Lucky for you, one lucky CupidsPulse.com reader will win a
Warren London gift bundle that includes: Lavender Shampoo,
Hydrating Butter, Deep Cleaning Paw Fizz Tablets, Paw Sani-
Scrub, Cucumber Melon Foaming Facial, “Wet Kiss” Dog Cologne,
Grapeseed Oil, Instant Ear Cleaner, three Polish Pens, Nail
File, and Buffer Block. Grooming your dog should be easy,
effective, and, most importantly, fun — and thanks to Warren
London products, it can be!



GIVEAWAY ALERT: To enter for a chance to win the Warren London
gift bundle, go to our Facebook page and click “like.” Leave a
comment under our giveaway post letting us know you want to
enter the contest and telling us something fun about your dog.
We’ll contact the winner via Facebook when the contest is
over, and they will have three days to respond back with their
contact information. The deadline to enter is Monday, January
13th at 5 p.m. ET. Good luck!

Congratulations to Melissa Mazzur!
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